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GC0114 The EU System Operation Guideline (SOGL) requires NGESO to develop
prequalification processes for Frequency Containment (FCR), Restoration  (FRR) and Replacement Reserves (RR). In line with stakeholder feedback NGESO proposes to develop these new processes under the established governance of the Grid Code.

Industry parties are invited to respond to this consultation expressing their views and supplying the rationale for those views, particularly in respect of any specific questions detailed below.
Please send your responses by 5pm 28 January 2019 to Grid.Code@nationalgrid.com. Please note that any responses received after the deadline or sent to a different email address may not receive due consideration.
These responses will be included in the Report to the Authority which is drafted by National Grid and submitted to the Authority for a decision.
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	1. Do you believe GC0114 better facilitates the Applicable Grid Code Objectives? Please include your reasoning.
	

	2. Do you support the proposed implementation approach? If not, please provide reasoning why.
	

	3. Do you have any other comments?
	




